From:

Sent: Tuesday 20 September 2022 07:21
To: Energy Consultation

Subject: Cepa consultation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Please issue the Lease undertaking to Providence and Landsdowne for Barryroe. It beggars belief that this has not been
done. ireland will go back to the stone age with this crazy green nonsense.
Regards

Enviado desde mi iPhone





